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This half term (Summer 1), in Year 1 the curriculum coverage and targets are:
	English
	In English our focus will on reading non-fiction texts. We will be learning about the features of these texts and we will be extending our vocabulary. We will continue to revise different phases of Letters and Sounds ready for the Phonics Test and using punctuation correctly is ongoing. The children will be using connectives and adjectives and they will know what nouns and verbs are.

	
	This half term, our targets will be:
· To be able to use a contents, a glossary and an index.
· To know what common and proper nouns are.
· To use a range of sentence openers.
· To continue to join some letters in handwriting.



	Maths
	In Maths we will be covering place value and ordering numbers, addition and subtraction, capacity and volume, adding and taking 11, position and direction, money including giving change and 2D and 3D shape.

	
	Our Maths targets will be:

· To begin to give change when calculating amounts in money
· To use adding/taking 11 as a method for quick calculations.

· To know the properties of 2D and 3D shape

	Science
	 Our topic for this half term is Plants and Growth. We will be identifying names of common plants from their leaves. We will be investigating what plants need to grow well.

	Computing
	We will be searching and collecting images from the Internet and copying and pasting these onto a Power point or a Microsoft Word document

	History
	Our topic is Significant People. So, we will be learning about Captain Cook and either Queen Elizabeth 1 or William Shakespeare.

	Art/Design & Technology
	W e will be experimenting with ways of selecting and joining materials to make a construction and we will be investigating ways to make something structurally stronger.

	P.E.
	Games: developing basic game playing skills.

Gymnastics: using apparatus to create short phases.

	Music
	Exploring rhythm 

	R.E.
	What makes some places sacred?  (Christianity and Islam)      

	P.S.H.E. SRE and Citizenship
	Personal safety and personal hygiene and what makes us healthy people, changes as we grow older.

	French
	Simple responses to questions and joining in with French songs


Homework will be given out on a Friday to be handed in by the following Wednesday. Please read with your child regularly and record this in their reading record, it is part of their weekly homework. P.E will be on a Monday and Thursday. If you have any concerns please don’t hesitate to come and see me.
Thank you for your continued support and co-operation.

Mrs Al-Hassani
